Ouray National Wildlife Refuge
@ Porcupine Viewing Day

for more information!

March 16, 9 a.m.—noon

Details:

Do you want to see a porcupine in the wild? The Utah
Division of Wildlife Resources and the U.S. Fish and
Wildlife Service are partnering to give Utah residents a
unique opportunity to see our local rodents as they
slumber and forage in the nearby refuge trees. This is
a great time of year to see a variety of animals in one
of the Uintah Basin's best wildlife-viewing locations!

National Wildlife
Refuge System

The event will take place on March 16, from 9 a.m. to
noon at the Quray National Wildlife Refuge. See the
Eventbrite page for further information and make sure
to register today!

Contact:

Tonya Selby | 801-995-2972 |
Anthony Christianson | 435-828-0008 |

Follow us
on Facebook!
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